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21.7.2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
I can’t remember a busier week in school than this week!  The 
photos say it all!  I just wanted to say a huge thank you on behalf 
of us all at Markeaton for all your support this year – we couldn’t 
have done it without you. 
 
Farewell to our unbelievable Y6s, you have been phenomenal 
and we will miss you all.  We couldn’t be prouder of everything 
that you have achieved and good luck with the next part of your 
journey.  And farewell to Mrs Ruane, who leaves us in Y1 and the 
three children who are moving on to pastures new.   
 
I hope you have a lovely summer break and for most of you, see 

you again in September 😊 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 

Care 

Curiosity 

Determination 


